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March 1, 2018

Borough of Glen Ridge
825 Bloomfield Ave
Glen Ridge, NJ 07028

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

I’m pleased to tell you that Johana Caba, Essex County Public Information Officer, will be
your new Glen Ridge Municipal Liaison.

Johana will now attend the public meetings of your legislative body, listen to residents and

municipal officials, and bring your concerns back to Essex County. Our goal is to enhance
the town/county relationship, and expedite projects important to your municipality. She can
be reached at (201) 878-92800r via email at JCaba@admin.essexcountynj.org .

Thank you for welcoming Essex County into your hometown and for working with us to
continue Putting Essex County First!

Sincerely,
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Philip B. Alagia

Essex County Chief Staff

Putting Escox County First

ESSEX COUNTY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER




